
 

 

 

TALGO, S.A. (“Talgo” or the “Company”) pursuant to the article 227 of the restated Spanish 

Securities Market Act (Ley del Mercado de Valores) approved by Real Decreto Legislativo 4/2015, 

de 23 de octubre, hereby discloses the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

This communication refers to the Privileged Information released on April 18, 2023 with 

registration number 1826. 

The Danish Parliament in its financial committee approves the contract extension to increase 

the manufacturing scope with eight intercity Talgo 230 compositions and spare parts. 

On June 22, 2023, the Danish Parliament in its financial committee approved the execution of 

the option available in the contract between the Danish state railway company DSB and Talgo, 

under which the scope of the contract is increased with the supply of additional intercity Talgo 

230 compositions and spare parts for its maintenance for a value amounting to 184 million 

euros. 

This approval therefore complies with the existing condition precedent for the entry into force 

of the contract. 

 

In Madrid, June 23, 2023 

Talgo, S.A. 

 
Gonzalo Urquijo Fernández de Araoz 
Chief Executive Officer 


